
A12 Chelmsford to A120 Widening Scheme – Planning Inspectorate Reference: 

TR010060 

Further to Terling & Fairstead Parish Council’s submission of 4th November 2022 (attached) 

we wish to submit two extracts from the Terling and Fairstead Village Design Statement 

(attached) which clearly illustrate the Conservation Area of the Parish and the number of 

listed buildings that would be affected if the proposed diversion route were to be approved.   

This is in addition to the Protected Lanes as stated in the November 4th 2022 submission.   

Please consider the impact this will have on the Terling and Fairstead Parish. 
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